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Table Talk December 2022 

News from the Wanaka Bridge Club 

Marc’s Missive 
After the AGM and the new Committee’s 
first meeting we have some clarity 
regarding the future of Wednesday nights. 
As advertised, there will be a shorter 
session running alongside the regular 
Bronze one. We have done all we can to 
tailor this to the needs of the newer 
members, but will only run it if there are 
at least three tables.  

On the subject of the AGM, many thanks 
are due to Jan Baird for her organisational 
skills, also to Carol Orbell and the 
members who helped set up the room. 
Also to Sandy Bryan and Peter Hart for 
some splendid food. It bears repeating 
that we are as always dependent on the 
generosity of our volunteers in all aspects 
of bridge club life.  

The Hall is being used extensively by a 
Presbyterian group during the last week of 
January, so we are making a few 
alterations to the regular programme (see 
the website/booklet for details). In the 
meantime, I hope that everyone has a 
very enjoyable Christmas and a happy and 
healthy New Year. Hope to see you in 
January. 

 

Programme: Jan 2023 
Bridge will restart on Monday 9th January 
and Wednesday 11th January. Tuesday and 
Friday Bridge will restart at the beginning 
of February. 
 
 
Programme: 2023 
 
The bridge booklet is being finalised and 
will be with the printer on Wednesday 

morning. The programme has been 
uploaded to the website. We will have a 
collection point for three days once the 
booklet is printed, and those not collected 
will be posted. 
  
Committee News 
 
We have our tenth and final Committee 
member for 2023. Sally Jackways has 
agreed to join us. Welcome, Sally and 
thank you. 
 
Facebook 
 
The Club has a Facebook page which we 
intend to use for the information that 
used to go on the noticeboard eg 
tournaments, cruises, houseswaps. 
Bridget McCaughan will be the 
administrator. Type in Wanaka Bridge 
Club in the Search Bar. 
 
 

	
 

 
 

 
 


